
                          

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

February 13, 2024 

 

President Charles Kujawski called the February 13, 2024, regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call: Charles 

Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, 

Gary Wittenauer, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder.  

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the January 9, 

2024 Board Minutes:  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the treasurer’s report 

and pay all bills for the month of February.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Carey Day was sworn into the Position of Zoning Board of Appeals Chairman by Village 

Clerk Annette Schreder. 

 

 

Committee Reports: 

Police/EMA:  President Kujawski reported that he had talked with the Monroe County 

Sherriff to see why the Village was not getting any monies from tickets issued in Hecker.  

He was told it has something to do with the electronic ticketing system they are now using.  

The Sherriff’s office will take this into consideration when renewing their contract with 

the Village of Hecker. 

Sewer:  the Sludge Survey will be done when the weather permits. 

Water:  The information is being gathered for the EPA loan for the recoating of the water 

tower and other projects. 

Parks:  Aaron has checked into prices for a dog waste system for the park.  He gave the 

Board a quote of $690.16 for two stations.  Aaron also checked with two places for mulch 

for the playground.    

Zoning:  A permit for a new house build was issued along with several solar panel 

projects.   President Kujawski talked with Chris Voelker about using a part-time person 

from his office to help with zoning issues. 

The next Zoning Board of Appeals meeting is April 1, 2024. 

 

A quote from Middendorf Construction was received for doing exterior repairs at the 

Street Department building.  Still awaiting a quote from Nevois construction. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next meeting will be held on March 12, 2024. 

 

  

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 


